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Commissioner Cirkovic 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
 
 
 

By email: amod@fwc.gov.au 
 
1 May 2017 

 
 
 

Dear Commissioner 
 
Re Children’s Services Award — Four Yearly Review — Withdrawal of Submissions 
(Matter No: AM2014/263) 

 
I refer to the proceedings before the Commission in respect of technical and drafting 
issues in the Children's Services Award 2010.  
 
Further to the hearing of 1 May 2017, I confirm that DECD no longer wishes to press its 
submissions and has withdrawn from further participation in this matter.  
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Wayne Turner 
Employee Relations Consultant 
Department for Education and Child Development  
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